The Greater China Scholarship
2023

Award Certificate

Radley College is one of the UK's leading and most prestigious independent boarding schools. In recent
years, we have been proud to develop and sponsor a new scholatship - The Greater China Scholarship -
that is designed to give the chance to a boy from Hong Kong who would otherwise be unable to afford
independent education to attend Radley for five years of education. We have worked closely with Arch
Community Outreach to identify candidates, provide support for their preparation for assessment and
ovetsee a testing and interview process. A group of selected candidates are interviewed by a senior
member of staff from Radley and finalists are interviewed by the Warden. In 2022, these interviews

happened virtually.

I was delighted to meet Cheuk Nam (Adrian) Yip in the final round interviews that took place via a
zoom call on November 11" 2022. To qualify for the final round, Adrian had to be selected from a
shortlist, and that process involved both academic testing and interview. The prior application process
included attendance at an educational programme with Arch Community Outreach.

Throughout this process, Adrian conducted himself impeccably and can be very proud of his
performance. It is a considerable achievement to have been successful in gaining the prestigious award to
come to Radley and I am happy to commend both his performance and his approach in doing as well as
he did. My interview notes are as follows:

Adrian was eloquent and interesting at interview demonstrating strengths in argument, data
interpretation and problem solving. We had an excellent conversation on Macbeth in which he has a
real interest and good depth of understanding. I was convinced by his passion for learning, genuine
intellectual curiosity and particularly impressed with his music knowledge and understanding of
different musical periods. He showed enthusiasm for being part of a team and the boarding experience
- he clearly had done his homework on Radley. He has a lovely nature and was relaxed and engaging.
He will clearly benefit from the array of opportunities on offer at Radley.

In what was a challenging context, Adrian clearly gave of his best and can be very pleased with the way in

which he presented himself. He is bright and able and was an excellent candidate. To gain this prestigious
award is a credit to him and I congratulate him. It was a pleasure interviewing him and I look forward to

welcoming him to Radley in September.

John Moule
Warden o
Radley College

November 2022 /
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